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9th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to thank you for your recent support in helping us to raise the consistency of our uniform, in particular the 
wearing of PE / dance kit on the days students have those subjects. The impact of this has been amazing and has had a 
very positive effect on engagement in learning and behaviour around the school building. 
 
Following our considerable feedback from parents & carers, as well as a student voice survey, we have begun to look at 
additional items of optional PE / dance kit for students to wear. The first item that will be made available is our new DCC 
branded skort. This will not become a compulsory item, but has been requested by students as an alternative option to 
the current PE / dance kit.  

 
 
Monkhouse Schoolwear is currently the only accepted supplier of the skort and the price ranges from £15.25 - £18.75, 
depending on the size. Variations of the skort will not be accepted under the Denton Community College Uniform Policy 
so please ensure this is purchased directly from Monkhouse via https://www.monkhouse.com/p/71671/Denton-
College-Skort.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Greg Rule 

 
Headteacher 
Denton Community College 
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